
Employee Town Hall Calls to be Held Every Other Week 

FSIS is committed to ongoing communication with you to relay valuable information. The 
employee town halls that have taken place over the past few months have proven to be an 
invaluable communication tool. While we are continuing to monitor how COVID-19 impacts 
FSIS, the situation has evolved and we have been able to streamline our COVID-19 related 
announcements and procedures, resulting in information changing less rapidly. However, we still 
find significant value in the employee town halls and will be holding them every other week to 
ensure that you have the latest information on a variety of topics. The next set of employee town 
hall calls will take place on July 15. 

It is important that supervisors communicate to employees without access to computers or e-
devices the availability of the town hall calls and provide them with current call-in information. 
All employees need to be informed of the most up-to-date information. Employee access to the 
information discussed in the town hall calls is essential to the Agency’s success. 

Supervisors should also ensure that all employees are aware that they may submit questions to 
FSISfeedback@usda.gov. Employees will receive responses to their questions and many of the 
common questions are also answered during the town hall calls. 

The call-in information for the July 15 town halls will be provided at a later date. Thank you for 
providing safe food to families worldwide. 

Lost/stolen laptop, Smartphone or other Personal Data Assistant (PDA) or Personally Identifiable 
Information (PII) Incident? Immediately contact USDA at 1-877-Pii2You or 1-888-926-2373, 24 hours a 

day, and then contact the FSIS Service Desk at 1 (800) 473-9135. 
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